for First Responders:

In an emergency, First Responders need to quickly
identify where your home is located. This
becomes a challenge when the address number is
not clearly displayed on your home and mailbox.

Your house should have the address number displayed
with large numbers, a minimum of 4 inches tall. These
numbers should be clearly visible from the street.

Your mailbox should have the address number visible
using reflective numbers, on both sides of the mailbox.

Having your home clearly identified will
save valuable time in an emergency!



